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155 Hesler Street 
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Dear Speaker Won Pat: 

2 9 JAN 2009 

Pursuant to 4 GCA. § 21 03 .6, transmitted herewith is a copy of the Letter of Resignation 
submitted by Alfredo P. Carmona, Guam Housing & Urban Renewal Authority Board. 

Sinseru yan Magahet, c ..... -,-~/c·.· au~~---
FELIX P. CAMACHO 
I Maga 'lahen Guahan 
Governor of Guam 

3o-6C(-oj'/3 
Office of the Speaker 

judith T. Won Pat, Ed. D. 
Date \ \1-4. \ 0 '1 
Time 3 : l!ff"'" 
ReceM!d by·-~X?~=------
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~ t.;, 21 March 2008 

Honorable Felix P. Camacho 
Governor of Guam 
Office of the Governor Guam 
P.O. Box 2950 Hagatna, Guam 96932 

Dear Governor Camacho, 

It is with deep regret that I tender my resignation as Board of Commissioner, Guam 
Housing & Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) effective immediately (21 March 
2008). 

My primary job and the current business with the military prevent me for atter • ..::!.llg the 
GHURA Board of Commissioners' meeting held during my normal working hours. The 
GHURA Board meeting is normally held every second and fourth Thursday of the month 
at 10:00 AM thru 1 :30 PM. 

I have communicated this matter with Mr. Ricardo Calvo, GHURA Board acting 
Chairman and Mr. Ronald De Guzman, GHURA Executive Secretary. Mr. Calvo stated 
that he need someone to drive him during evenings hours and that the majority of the 
BOC members have problems also attending the after 4:00pm meeting. Mr. De Guzman 
on the other hand was concerned with the amount of overtime that will accrue to have 
GHURA key personnel attend the meeting also after 4:00 PM. 

In view of the above, I have no choice but to discontinue this portion of community 
service which don't allow after working hours. 

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve the people of Guam in the past 18 
months and should there be a Board that will allow for after 4:00 pm meeting, please let 
me know and I would be glad to volunteer again if I'm qualified for the position. 

I enjoy working with the GHURA BOCs and Mr. Ronald De Guzman and his staff, I will 
sure miss them. 

Sincerely, 

~?{3m-on-a-
P.O. Box 20983 
Barrigada, Guam 96921 
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